



12th October 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that we will be offering a free drink of cows' milk at morning break to all Reception children from 30th October.

This is funded by the UK Government's Nursery Milk Scheme for children under the age of 5, and by the school for Reception children once they turn 5.

If you do not want your child to have a daily drink of cows' milk, please call in to the school office to register this.

When your child enters Year 1 you will have the option to pay our school milk supplier, Cool Milk, for your child to continue to have a daily drink of milk. We will give you details of this at the end of the summer term.

All information handled by Cool Milk is processed in accordance with current Data Protection Legislation. The data will be stored securely on Cool Milk's UK-based servers and will not be passed to third parties other than to UK Government departments for audit purposes.

Should you have any queries regarding your child's registration or milk supply in general, please do not hesitate to contact Cool Milk directly on **0844 854 2913** or via email to <u>customerservices@coolmilk.com</u>.

